
Sacred Heart Catholic Church and St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 PARISH BULLETIN  

Sacred Heart Church Reverend Dariusz Ziebowicz, S.D.S.  
Rockne, Texas Deacon Roger Muehr (512) 303-3082 St. Mary’s Church 
(512) 321-7991 Deacon Alvin Frerich (512) 303-5202 String Prairie, Texas 
(512) 303-2723 (fax) 4045 FM 535, Bastrop, TX 78602 (830) 839-4580 
shcrockne@hwtx.com http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com https://stmarysp.church 

Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Diana and Mauro Rodriguez, 512-673-7422. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com/ 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 

 

March 21, 2021 – Fifth Sunday of Lent 
 
MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) NO MASS 
 Tuesday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) Lawrence & Freda Kadura – by Family 
 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. (String Prairie) Stations of the Cross 
  7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) Al Till – by Jerry & Donna Malik 
 Thursday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Friday 6:30 p.m. (Rockne) Stations of the Cross 
  7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Alfred, Valera and Ervin Wilhelm – by Family 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) Vincent, Simon and Dominic Muehr – by Nelda Thompson 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Leon Grohman – by Tim & Lisa Tucker 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) Dr. Neil, Dr. Terry and Gilbert Seidel – by Barbara R. Seidel 
 
All homebound visits are called off.  If there is an emergency, please contact the office, 512-321-7991 and leave a message.  
(Father Dariusz) 
 
Weekend Masses at Sacred Heart, are now being held in Holtman Hall.  We have met or exceeded the required limitation of our 
Church. 
 
Live Stream Masses:  All weekend Masses will continue to be live streamed. When possible, we will live stream Thursday’s 7:00 a.m. 
Mass and 15 minutes of Adoration. 
 
Live Stream Participants wishing to Receive the Eucharist:   
Sacred Heart: Reserved parking in the front row of Holtman Hall. 
St Mary’s: Park near the south side door. 
   *Our ushers will ensure you receive the Eucharist. 
 
Confession schedules: 
Sacred Heart: Saturday night after 5:00 p.m. Mass, in Holtman Hall 
St. Mary’s: Sunday morning following 10:00 a.m. Mass, in the Church Hall 
 
Eucharistic Adoration at Sacred Heart:  Thursdays 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. No sign up necessary. 
 
Penitential Service will be on Monday, March 22, at 7:00 p.m. in Rockne, on Wednesday, March 24, at 7:00 p.m., in Smithville, and on 
Thursday, March 25, at 7:00 p.m., in Lockhart.  (Fr. Dariusz) 
 
Pregnant and parenting moms in need are in our parishes and our neighborhoods, but in desperation, they are turning to other places 
for help.  We know the needs and challenges can be immense for women in difficult pregnancies, especially women in poverty, and the 
sources for help may not be apparent to those most needing support.  Women facing challenging pregnancies should see the Church 
as a place where they can find help, especially with its extensive social services dedicated to meeting the needs of people in crisis.  For 
support call 1-877-932-2732 or 512-560-7197.  (Linda Kutach Strmiska) 
 
The Rockne VFW is going to have a Easter Egg Hunt by Drive Thru on April 3, from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m., for ages 1-10 years old, at the 
VFW Post 2527, near Rockne.  The Auxiliary is sponsoring this event.  
 
We wish a special happy birthday to Barbara Goertz on the occasion of her 86th birthday, which she celebrates on March 22 and to 
Bernard Seidel on the occasion of his 88th birthday, which he celebrates on March 24.  May God bless you and keep you for many 
more years. (Fr. Dariusz) 
 
Collection:  $2,525.51  Catholic Relief Services:  $358.00 
 
Mar. 27 Statue: Homer & Rose Mary Garza   
Mar. 28 Statue: Mark & Barbara Goertz   
 Chalice: Deacon Roger & Marcella Muehr 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and before 
returning. 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 
Mar. 24 Cleaning: Sandra Izquierdo and Team 1   
Mar. 28 Statue: Ronnie & Denise Behrens   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and before returning. 
 
Collection:  $1,716.00 Catholic Relief Services:  $156.00 
 
We wish a happy birthday to Imelda Ott on the occasion of her 80th birthday, which she celebrates on March 23.  May God bless you 
and keep you for many more years. (Fr. Dariusz) 
 
St. Ann’s is sponsoring an Easter Egg Hunt this year.  It will be held April 4, after Easter Sunday Mass.  Children ages 0 thru 12 are 
invited to participate.  If your child/children will be participating, please contact Marie Waneck thru text (512 913-1656) or e-mail 
(mwaneck@yahoo.com) with their ages and grade.  We respectfully ask everyone to follow St. Mary’s Covid-19 rules and to practice 
social distancing.  (Marie Waneck) 
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